
Vice-Chancellor visits Cabinet Secretary, Lands Ministry 

The University of Nairobi Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter M. F. Mbithi today visited the Cabinet 
Secretary for Lands, Prof. Jacob Kaimenyi at Ardhi House, in Upper Hill. 

Speaking during the visit, Prof. Mbithi congratulated the Cabinet Secretary on his recent 
appointments to head the lands docket.  

On his part the Cabinet Secretary, who was the Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Academic Affairs, before 
joining the Cabinet, congratulated the University of Nairobi for the successful 54th, graduation 
ceremony that was held on December, 4, 2015. 

The Vice-Chancellor was accompanied by Prof. Isaac Mbeche, Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Student 
Affairs.  

It is the mandate of the University to create linkages and collaborations locally and internationally 
both with industry and government as it gears towards a world class university.  

 


